ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

August 17, 1979

1-089-7
2-089-11

Director of Nuslear Reactor Regulation
R. W. Reid, Chief

Operating Reactor Branch #4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One-Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Security Personnel Training and
Qualification Plan
(File: 0468, 2-0468)

Gentlemen:

In accordance with 10 CFR 73.50, please find enclosed five copies (copy
numbers 1 tnrough 5) of the Arkansas Nuclear One Security Personnel Training
and Qualification Plan. This plan is submitted as Appendix B to the Industrial
Security Plan (dated January 11, 1979).

Pursuant to 10 CFR 170.12, we have determined your approval of this plan to
involve a Class III approval. Accordingly, a check in the amount of $4,400
is enclosed for both units.

Duz to the proprietary nature of the enclosed information, we request the
enclosed be withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790 (d).

Very truly jyours,
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David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing Section

DCT:pw "S‘CSO ‘
¢ 0

SN

e

79082803‘11 e

MEMBER MIDOLE SOUTH UTILITIES SYSTEM




